
Dear Martin, 

 

Thank you very much for your enquiry. Don’t worry, it hasn’t caused any trouble at all and 

I’m happy to answer your questions. 

 

The deadline for applications from both local and overseas students is November 22nd.  

 

The interview will be held on the day after the test. So if you do apply, I think it’s best if you 

stay at one of the hotels near the University.  

 

You can wear either a suit or your school uniform to the interview (just please don’t dress 

casually.) 

 

I hope this helps and we look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ms Taira  


